
Administration’s Commitments
These commitments summarize Administration’s response to Council’s direction and 
are intended to provide high-level strategic guidance to the organization for the four-
year term. 

1. �Sustain a cooperative and meaningful
relationship with Council.
Administration will continue to work with
Council to maintain public trust and confidence
through a shared strategic agenda based on
Three Conversations, One Calgary. This includes
a focus on open and proactive communication
between members of Council and Administration
and a shared understanding of the organization’s
tolerance for risk. 

2. �Foster a safe and respectful workplace for
all employees.
Administration will continue to promote and foster
a safe and respectful work environment through
the Employee Promise. This includes working
with our union partners to ensure employees and
leaders are aware of their responsibilities under
the Code of Conduct and feel empowered to bring
concerns forward.

3. �Continue to promote a progressive
public service culture through One City,
One Voice.
Administration will continue to focus its attention
on promoting and maintaining the principles
upheld in the One City, One Voice culture. This
includes an ongoing emphasis on reducing
organizational silos, and working with union
partners to demonstrate engaged leadership and
encourage employee pride in the workplace.

4. �Focus attention on planning and building a
resilient city, including flood mitigation and
climate change.
Administration will work with our indigenous,
industry and regional partners as well as other
orders of government to plan and build a city that
is resilient to shocks and stresses. This includes a
focus on inclusive leadership and decision making,
infrastructure, economic diversification and the
impacts of a changing climate on our growing city.

5. �Enhance service to our customers and
communities, including citizens and
businesses.
Administration will continue to provide clarity
to citizens and businesses about the value
they receive for their tax dollars. This will be
accomplished through the delivery and
execution of service plans and budgets and
by leveraging data and strategic partnerships
to foster innovation, reduce red tape and e
nhance customer experience.

6. �Further strengthen the Corporation’s
financial position.
Administration will continue to update and
monitor The City’s strategic financial plan to
address immediate financial pressures and
ensure long-term financial sustainability. This
includes ensuring tax-supported expenditures
are well-managed, exploring new and improved
opportunities to generate revenue, creating
new financial partnerships, prioritizing capital
investment, and keeping debt levels within
acceptable limits.
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